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- .
Arrests in drug bust

I
Project TAG (Trafficking Acton and Georgetown) came to a

conclusion Friday with the arrest of 14 area residents. Halton

Police’s Drug and Morality Bureau set up the two-month under-

cover project to address local street level drug trafficking.

. Undercover officers purchased street level quantities of mari-

Juana, hashish, hash oil, crack cocaine and prescription drugs.
The lone Acton resident charged was an 18-year-old Church- |

\ill Road woman, who appeared in court yesterday (Tuesday). =

Executive Director

The Halton Hills

Chamber of Commerce

has an immediate opening for
an Executive Director.

As a key member of our executive
team we will rely on you to provide
customer service to our Halton Hills
Chamber members and you will be
responsible for budget preparation/
financial controls, participating in
committee meetings and managing
our business and tourism office.

The ideal candidate should have a
good understanding of the Halton
Hills communities, strong organiza-
tional abilities, computer skills and
good written and verbal skills.

In return for your talent, we offer a
competitive salary/benefits and a
professional environment conducive
to career development.

For confidential consideration, please
send or fax a detailed resume by
July 8 indicating salary expectation to:

Halton Hills Chamber of Commerce
PO.Box 111
Georgetown, Ontario L7G 4TI

Attention: Hiring Committee

Ph-:::-‘ne: (905) 877-7119
Fax: (905) 877-5117

Board of Ed seat draws interest

BY FRANCES NIBLOCK
The Acton Tanner

Even before the Halton Board of

"Education voted to hold a by-elec-

tion to fill the vacant Acton-
Esquesing seat on the Board, two
Acton residents indicated they
were interested in the job.

Both Doug Fread and Don
Lindsay came forward at a meet-
ing last Monday. The meeting was
called by the Board to find out
how Acton residents wanted the
seat, left empty with the resigna-
tion of Dave Whiting, to be filled.

Trustees voted at a meeting on
Thursday to hold a by-election.

Chris Dolliver, chair of the par-
ent group at McK enzie-Smith, said
the consensus from the meeting
was to hold a by-election and not
fill the vacancy by appointment.

“There may be some hot educa-
tion issues in the next few years
and we want to be sure that we
have someone that the community
has voted for, atthe table,” Dolliver
said in an interview last Tuesday.

Dolliver said the cost of a by-
election — $4 1,000 — was a con-
cern for some at the meeting, but it
was not a big issue when consid-
ered in the context of the total
Board budget of $280 million.

“Most felt that it was worth
spending $41,000 to ensure we
have representation — fairly
elected, and not appointed by a
Board committee — in the two
years left in the mandate.”

Acton construction consultant
Doug Fread is not 100 per cent

~ sure that he will be a candidate for

the trustee’s seat.

“I have a good idea what the job
entails, but I need some more in-
formation before I make a final

With this tractor,

decision,” Fread said in an inter-
view on Wednesday.

Fread said that for him, the bi g-
gest 1ssue is the cost of education.

“Getting the best education pos-
sible for the students is the main
goal, but there has got to be a
balance when the Board has such
a large budget.

“Sixty per cent of our property
tax dollars are spent on education
and I think that trustees have to
make the best use possible of the
money and make cuts that don’t
show up in the classroom.” ex-
plained Fread, who has three chil-
dren in the Halton school system.

Acion’s Don Lindsay, former
owner of the Foodland store, is
also considering running.

“I’'m interested in the position
now that I finally have some time
that I could devote to something
along that line,” Lindsay said in an
interview on Monday.

“I don’t want to say much more
until I see what dates will be set for
the by-election.”

Lindsay, who had four children
pass through the Halton system,
works at Home Hardware.

[t is expected that the by-elec-
tion will be held at the end of
September.
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JOMM DEESE

Ask us about

There’s nothing like a liquid-
cooled engine to put a damper on
noise. Especially the one that’s in

our LX188 Lawn Tractor. And it’s V-
twin design keeps the 17 horses
inside working at a maximum
torque. Making it possible to be
powerful without making a lot of

commotion.

NOTHING RUNS
LIKE A DEERE®

LOW RATE FINANCING & CASH DISCOUNTS!
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JOHN DEERE

HALTON GROUNDS

-----------------------------

1589 Steeles Avenue East, Milton (905)

878-8121/2121

WEDDING BELLS! Jennifer and Phillip Aitken model wedding
attire at the Bridal Fashions of Yesteryear Fashion Show last
Wednesday night at Knox church. The gown and suit originally

were worn by great-grandparents Alice Leslieand Edward Pearen
at their wedding on Dec. 29, 1899. (Eve Martin photo)

Horticultural Society

Acton’s Horticultural Society is
trying something new!

The Society will not be spon-
soring their usual garden contest
this year, but the group will in-
stead host a garden tour.

The event will feature a self-
guided tour of seven of Acton’s
private gardens, many of them past
garden contest winners.

The tour is slated for Sunday,
July 16 from 12 noon to 5 pm.

Admission is just $3 for mem-

plans garden tour

bersand $5 fornon-members. (The
$5 ticket price can be used to off-

“setthe cost of a 1996 Horticultural

Society membership.)

Ticketsand amap can be picked
up at the Big Scoop on Mill Street
or at 160 or 164 Elmore Drive.

Society President Max Mac-
Sween urges all Actonitesto “bring
your friends and enjoy a great day
travelling in and around Acton,
seeing just a few of our many
beautiful gardens.”

( Thank you to all of the families and executive
members who have served and supported Acton
Co-op Nursery School over the years.
| have appreciated your kindness and the print
| received at the closing of the school will be
a constant reminder of the friendship and the
memorable times spent at Acton Co-op.
Many thanks!

Reta Phillips
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